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Thank you for supporting veterans in your local communities, especially those who may be 

patients of the VAMC-Fargo and residents of the North Dakota Veterans Home in Lisbon.  
 
At this time details for “Gift Shop” for the VAMC-Fargo and Carol Jentz for the “Gift Shop” at 

Lisbon are still being worked out.  More details will come out soon. 
 
Enclosed with this communication are lists shared by the VAMC-Fargo. Review the lists and 

visit with your unit members about supporting these programs.  
 

The volunteer services at the VA recently indicated that funds for the Military Sexual 
Trauma Program are very much needed at this time. This program is geared to treat women 
veterans who experienced sexual assault and/or harassment while serving in the military. 

Use your ‘mandatory’ contributions form to indicate if your unit wishes to support this 
important program with funding.  Enter the amount in the “Other Special Projects” (write-

in)” line. 
 
If unit members are representing the American Legion Auxiliary at Veterans Programs in your 

community, remind them to wear the ALA BRAND. 
 

 


